

Lyn Romano 25 Green Hill Rd Goldens Brg, NY 10526-1015

April 25, 2024

Dear Lyn,

Wóphila thánka — many thanks — for your gift ! The warmer weather is making the Lakota (Sioux) children anxious to be outdoors riding bikes or shooting a few hoops. Their renewed energy and bright eyes bring joy to my heart!

In my visits around campus, I see how our students grow and learn every day. The loving guidance of their houseparents, teachers and support staff help students in their academic skills. Lyn, thank you for offering each student HOPE as a true khola - friend.

Philámayaye — thank you — for sharing your blessings so willingly with the boys and girls. May our prayers and continued guidance help each child through many new and wonderful adventures as they overcome life's challenges and achieve their hope-filled dreams.

In their daily prayers, the children ask the Lord's blessings on you, and your loved ones. May the warm spring days also bring renewed hope to you!

Peace and Blessings,

Fr. Greg Schill, SCJ

for Gires

Chaplain

P.S. Have you designated a gift for the Lakota boys and girls in your Will? It costs you nothing during your lifetime, but makes all the difference in the world to them! Call 1-800-584-9200 or visit stio.org/will for more information.

P.P.S. You can make a positive difference in the Lakota children's life by becoming a DreamMaker with your automatic monthly gift! Visit stjo.org/DreamMaker, or call 1-800-762-2162 for more information.